
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Concession 6 Road Overpass 
Resurfacing Between Warner Road 
and York Road 

 September 19, 2025 
 

 

 
WHAT: The Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake, through its contractor Circle P. 
Paving, will commence with the road resurfacing of the overpass on Concession 
6 Road, between Warner Road and York Road.  
 

WHEN: The road resurfacing is scheduled to begin the week of September 22, 
2025, and is expected to take two days to complete. The road will remain open 
during construction, with traffic control in place. 
 

CONTACT: Any inquiries concerning this road reconstruction can be directed to 
Mike Komljenovic, Engineering Supervisor, at mike.komljenovic@notl.com or 
905-468-3266 ext. 240. 
 
COMMUNICATION: The Town will notify the public via this public notice posted 
on its website and social media channels.  
 

Emergency Services have been informed of this closure and have developed a 
plan to ensure emergency services to the properties in the closure area remain 
unaffected. Thank you for your patience and cooperation.  
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